DE COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP
MARIA PERRONE – MATHEMATICS BRT

From: Perrone, Maria <MPerrone@losmedanos.edu>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 9:21 AM
To: Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Re: Mid-Semester Call for Faculty Representation on Governance Committees 
 
Thank you, Paula.
My statement is below:

To the Attention of the LMC Academic Senate:
My name is Maria Perrone. I am a tenured math faculty member at the Brentwood Center.
I have been part of the LMC DE Committee in the past, and I have worked well with my DE colleagues. I am interested in re-joining the committee at these important post-pandemic times as online education is becoming more pivotal than ever. I think I can contribute provide valuable perspectives, especially for what concerns STEM education.
Thank you for attention.
Maria Perrone

Maria G. Perrone
Brentwood Math Faculty
Los Medanos College
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